
From:   Carol Martin   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   June 22, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0257-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Applicant: Telcordia Technologies, Inc.
File Number: 0257-EX-PL-2010
Confirmation Number: EL961802   
Correspondence Reference Number: 11080

Response to questions asked in correspondence.

1) After careful consideration we have decided to change our requested frequency bands from 494-505
kHz and 525-535 kHz to 495-510 kHz. Can we modify our current application to make this change or do
we need to file a new application?

2) The Department of Defense point of contact is: Sam Osofsky,  phone number: 240-373-5080.


